
February 1, 2023 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Amanda Maxwell 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket UE-170001—Withdrawal Letter 

On December 30, 2016, PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company submitted a petition 
for deferral of compliance costs associated with the Clean Air Rule.  PacifiCorp withdraws its 
petition as the Clean Air Rule has been superseded by new legislation and this petition is no 
longer necessary. 

Please direct inquiries to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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